
January 12. 2024

Monhagen Families:

Thank you to the families who were able to attend the Monhagen Middle School Town Hall
meeting last evening. The meeting was a productive dialogue between parents, administration
and our community partners. If you were unable to attend, please feel free to click here to
access the slide presentation from the meeting. Thank you for your continued support and
collaboration.

Dominick Radogna
Principal
Monhagen MS

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1a_Mq6OGUCtK2NSd-cZ89bBE8pkG-SrfzD7qDfNJzoMo/edit?usp=sharing

